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To: Mayor and City Councilmembers 

From: Steve Parker, City Manager 

Date: January 12, 2024 

Re: Parking By Permit- Saunders Street   
 

 

In May of 2023, the City adopted a parking by permit ordinance that would restrict 
parking on North Saunders.  Over the past several months during citizen’s comments, 
parking by permit has been brought up asking the City Council to remove the restriction.  
The Mayor has asked that this item be brought back for additional discussion and possible 
direction to see if the City Council is wanting to entertain the idea of amending the 
restrictions which are currently on both sides of Saunders.       


